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Lake Chelan Boat Company 

P.O. Box 1057 

Chelan, WA.  98816 

 

Public Notice  
The following requests have been submitted to the Washington Utilities & Transportation 

Commission for their approval. 
 

To whom it may concern:       December 1, 2020 
 
This notice is to inform you that Lake Chelan Boat Company has submitted a request to the 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission for changes to its Time Schedules, and Tariff 
No. 63, in regards to service on Lake Chelan. 
 
Revisions to time schedules were made throughout 2020 due to Covid-19’s effect on ridership.  
The resulting situation is that ridership is and was at historical lows.  The company is making 
changes, to not only remain strong into the future, but to offer more options for travel with a 
different arrangement of schedules and boats.  This will keep costs down yet offer the service 
the public is demanding.  Decisions are being made to best serve all traveler’s needs, from 
those who count on the service for their basic needs, to those who enjoy the ability to explore 
our beautiful area and stimulate the economy, of the up lake venues and the region in general. 
 
None of these decisions came lightly, a very intense exploration of what service the company 
can provide and how it serves those who count on the service and stimulates growth into the 
future in a positive way was done.  The changes in rates are necessary to financially maintain 
the company. 
 
Attached you will find copies of the rate pages of the Tariff and the Time Schedules showing the 
requested changes. 
 
Thank you for your understanding of the need for these changes. Lake Chelan Boat Company 
will continue to adjust to provide the best and safest public transportation on Lake Chelan. We 
will continue to serve those who count on the service for their maintenance and existence, and 
for those who recreate in the area to the best of our abilities. 
 
If you have questions or concerns for us, please email info@ladyofthelake.com or phone 509-
682-4584.   If you have questions or concerns that you would like to address with the UTC, 
phone 888-333-9882, or email comments@utc.wa.gov. 
 
     

 Sincerely,      Sincerely, 

Reed Courtney     Brun Garfoot 
Reed Courtney      Brun Garfoot 
Discover Lake Chelan, LLC-Managing Member  Discover Lake Chelan, LLC-Managing Member 


